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           The Rosary is also recited 


daily after the 10.00am Mass daily. 





Everyone welcome!
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Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place after the 10.00am Mass each Tuesday until 12.30pm, 























CROSSCARE


The annual collection for Crosscare Youth Services (social support agency of the Catholic Archdiocese of Dubln) will be held at all Mass this weekend 14th /15th May. This will replace the normal SHARE collection. 


CROSSCARE provide a wide range of focused supports and programmes aimed at empowering people to achieve their own potential. Their work is person centred, rights based and supports peer led initiatives that give people the power to make changes in their own lives.





FIRST COMMUNION NEWS 


We congratulate the children from Scoil Treasa Naofa  who are making  their First Holy Communion at the 12.30pm Mass this weekend.





PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL NEWS 


The parish pastoral council held a meeting last Thursday 28th April. 


Items discussed included - implementation of the elements of the pastoral plan, church celebrations for its 90th anniversary, continued development of the Church, child safeguarding and parish finances.��The next meeting is on Wednesday 18th May at 7.30pm in the parish house. If have any items you wish discussed please drop a note into the parish house beforehand.





BAPTISM


We welcome into the faith community Ellis Kelly, Sammia Twomey and Billy Bennett who were recently baptised. We wish them and their families every blessing for the future.


























“Will YOU SPEND SOME TIME WITH ME?”


























Everybody welcome
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THE 90TH ANNIVERSARY MASS OF THE OPENING OF OUR CHURCH 


On Sunday 29th May a Mass will be celebrated to commemorate the 90th anniversary of the opening of St Teresa’s church. The Mass will take place at 12.30pm. There will be light refreshments served in the back of the church after the Mass.





BEST OF LUCK


We wish the best of luck to those students of our parish in third level colleges who will be undertaking exams in the coming weeks. Please keep them in your prayers.





DIOCESAN PRILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES


As a support to the Dublin Diocesan pilgrimage to Lourdes in September 2016 the parish has asked Jean McDonald to once again oversee the collection of donations to this worthy cause. Jean will be at the back of the church over weekends in the coming months to take donations.
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Everybody welcome!





For further information and notices on community events please see the notice board at the church entrance.
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